

Agenda for Team Meeting June 3, 2014

- Steering Committee – have Hector's questions been answered?
- Status of hiding SSB Add Documents & View Documents buttons from people who are not a part of one of the B-F-DOCS or B-F-ID security classes.
- Status of training material needed for adding Foothill? Editable version sent to Annette.
- Status of roll out to AP?
- Any other pressing issues?
- Next meeting – June 17rd?